
 

 
 
 

 
 

RESOLUTION OF THE CALL PLAZA_CO 

 
 

On September 9, the call for the development of collaborative projects in the Plaza_CO 
was published on the Tabakalera website, with the aim of supporting the development of a 
collaborative project or prototype in the community. 
 
In compliance with that stipulated in section 04 of the aforementioned Terms and 
Conditions, a Commission made up of representatives of the different departments was 
constituted to assess the Open Call. 
 
The Commission having evaluated the projects presented, as proposed by the 
aforementioned Commission, the Managing Director of CICC/Tabakalera  
 

 

HAS DECIDED TO 

 
One.- To select the projects presented by the individuals listed in the table attached in Annex 
I for their participation in the Plaza_CO Call for Proposals under the terms set forth in the 
Terms and Conditions of the same. 

Two.-  Provide a grant of until 3.000€ to each of the projects selected. 
 
Three.- Publish this Resolution on the website of the Centro Internacional de Cultura 
Contemporánea, S.A. and provide notice thereof to those selected. 
 
In San Sebastian, on October 17th. 

 
 
 
 

Edurne Ormazabal Azpiroz 

Managing Director



 

 
 
 

Annex I
 

 

Selected projects 

● Javier Ucar - Grupo para desarrollo colectivo de sintetizadores Eurorack  
 

● Lucia Feuillet Alisio - Colectivo Spammers - Spameando el futuro 
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